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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2018 3:38 PM
To: 'PVollmann@oaklandca.gov'; 'CCandell@oaklandca.gov'
Cc: 'Stuart Solomon'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Pacific West Communities; 10550 International / 105th Avenue, Oakland, CA

Mr. Vollmann and Candell, 
This email is to provide the City of Oakland with notification that an environmental case has been opened for 
the Pacific West Communities Redevelopment (RO0003332, and Global ID T0000012108) of nine parcels near 
the intersection of International and 105th Avenue.  Due to past land uses, a Public Notification Fact Sheet will 
be issued for the site(s) due to the potential to encounter residual contamination that has not been 
discovered.  Timing of the fact sheet has not been established yet, but is pending the submittal of documents 
to the Geotracker website for the project, and the review of an updated Soil and Groundwater Management 
Plan (SGMP) that has not been submitted. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


